FORT WILLIAM FIRST NATION BY-ELECTION

CHANGE OF DATE FOR BY-ELECTION Monday January 11, 2020

Due to changes with the current lockdown measures in response to COVID-19, the By-Election scheduled for Monday January 4, 2021 is changed to Monday January 11, 2021. Voting will take place at the Fort William First Nation Community Centre from 9:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Given under my hand this 31st day of December 2020.

Audrey Gilbeau Electoral Officer

Cively Hubron

Cell: 807-621-7489

Fax: (807) 474-4238

P.O. Box 26030 Memorial PO Thunder Bay, ON P7B 0B2

E-mail: director@nokiiwin.com